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Early Learning Matters week is a celebration to build awareness and understanding of the importance of early 

learning and the difference it makes to children’s learning, development and well being. 

The theme this year is Early Learning Through Connection, focusing on the importance of children being connected 

to family, community, culture and place. Connections matter because they help develop children’s sense of          

belonging to place, people and the environment. 

Early Learning at Scottsdale Primary School 

Launching into Learning  (LiL) 

Every Friday morning LiL is available for 0-4 year olds and their carers in the Kinder block. It involves a variety of 

activities, social interaction and developing connections between school and home. 

   Pre-Kinder is beginning in Term 3 
 (for all children who turn 4 years old in 2023) 

 

We are excited to announce that Pre-Kinder session at  Scottsdale Primary School will 

begin on   Friday 28th July.   

Sessions will start at approx. 10:30am in the LiL room. 

These sessions are a positive way to help transition your child into                                   

Kindergarten in 2024.  We encourage children to begin by eating their morning tea while 

the adults enjoy a cuppa,  a biscuit and have a chat to other parents.   

Launching into Learning will continue on Fridays 9:00-10:30am. 

                                 We look forward to seeing you all. 
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